We are excited to welcome your child to our cooking class! To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience
for everyone, we kindly ask that you review the following guidelines.

Our cooking classes are designed to be engaging and interactive. Children should be able to:
e Stand for short periods
e Follow all cooking and safety instructions
o Respect for our chefs, teachers, and fellow classmates

We understand that children are still developing, and we're committed to working with families to
create a positive learning environment. If there are any concerns about your child's behavior, we will
communicate with you directly.

In the event of disruptive behavior that interferes with the safety and learning experience of
others, we may need to ask you to pick up your child. We understand that this is a last resort and will
always strive to find solutions that work for everyone.

By enrolling your child, you agree to the following:

e | understand that the War Memorial has invested in materials, food, and staff for this class. If
my child is unable to complete the class due to behavioral issues, | will not be eligible for a
refund.



